168

Mackinac Island Honor Troop 168

www.mackinac168.scoutlander.com

To all Mackinac Island Honor Troop 168 Scouts and their Families,

The leadership of MIHT 168 hopes to find everyone safe, healthy, and well. The State of Michigan is again hosting the Governor's Honor Troop program for 2023. Attached, you will find all the information necessary for our duty week on Mackinaw Island and this year's Troop meeting dates.

The Troop's meetings are very important for all to attend. We will likely accomplish several key tasks at our first meeting on January 8, 2023, 12:30 – 3:30 at the Port Huron American Legion. Our first meeting goals are to (1) fill the Troop's roster, (2) establish the Troop's leadership, and (3) organize the Troop into patrols so that in February, we can begin this year's training activities. All Scouts must be in Class A uniforms for all meetings.

Any Scout who wishes to attend this year's trip but cannot attend the first meeting, please call me to get your name on the Troop's roster. Please note, that the Troop has retained all records from last year. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me or bring your questions with you to the first meeting. Please bring any new scouts who are interested in attending this year's trip. Given last year's astonishing success, we are again anticipating a great experience for everyone 2023.

Please review all the forms and information and have them filled out as much as possible for the first meeting. Feel free to make extra copies, if necessary, for others who may need them.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns at any time.

YIS,

Rob Rutkofske Scout Master MHIT 168 (810) 304-3122 robr838795@gmail.com